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Year 5 Meeting: 

Information about next year’s         

residential – 4.15pm Monday           

December 7th in the Y6 classroom. 

So here we are in December already!  Time is going so fast this 

year.  We hope that you are all enjoying preparing for this years 

festivities and also that you will be able to join us in some of our 

Christmas celebrations.   Christmas lunch is next week, so if you 

still haven't sent your reply, then please do by Monday.  We look 

forward to seeing many of you over the next two weeks . 

Mrs Gunning 

Christmas Fair 

Don’t forget to join us  

tomorrow from 2pm—4pm. 

Children can bring a bauble 

and help to decorate our tree 

in the hall. 

See you there! 

Year 6 Residential: 

Some of our brave Year 6      

children really pushing      

themselves to face fears and 

never give into a challenge. 

http://priestthorpe.eschools.co.uk/website


Head lice are still a 

problem in some year 

groups.  Remember, once a week 

take a peek.  Be vigilant so that 

we can tackle them together.  

 Choir Performance 

 
Our choir performed beautifully at the Bingley 

lights switch on Saturday. Their singing    

brightened up what was a truly wet and     

miserable day. Many thanks for members and 

parents for braving the elements!   

Remember that Ms Noutch and Mrs 

Keighley are available should you wish 

to talk with them. 

As a staff we are all happy to help. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sat 4th December 2pm Christmas Fair in the hall 

Mon 7th Y5 trip to Malham 

Tues 8th Dec Y3 trip to Cliffe Castle 

Weds 9th Dec 9.15 and 5pm KS1 Nativity and Xmas dinner 

Fri 11th Dec 9.30 EYFS nativity 

Mon 14th Dec EYFS, Y1 and Y2 Christmas party 

Tues 16th Dec Y3 Y4 Christmas party 

Thurs 17th Dec Y5 Y6 Christmas party 

Fri 18th Dec 1.30 Carol Service in church 

PLEASE CAN YOU KEEP US UP TO DATE WITH 

MEDICAL INFORMATION, CHANGE OF PHONE 

NUMBERS AND ANY ISSUES WHICH MAY       

AFFECT YOUR CHILD IN SCHOOL. 

Christmas Post 

On Friday 4th we welcome back our Christmas post 

box and encourage card exchanges between friends. 

Please ensure full names and year groups are written 

clearly on the envelopes to help our Christmas     

postmen with their deliveries! 

MEET THE TEACHER! 

Mrs. Cork is currently our Year 2 teacher. 

 

“I'm really excited to have moved to Priestthorpe in 

September, especially as I used to come to school 

here and I now teach in my old classroom!  As a 

mum to two boys, my main weekend activity is 

standing in the cold, watching them play football. I 

love cooking, cappuccinos and diet coke!” 

Reading Tips:  

 
Homophones: 

Show how a word like there can   actually be their, and they’re too! Same sound, different spelling and very different meanings! 
Make some word lists to support this – it’s a fun game! 


